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TIME TO GET READY
FOR THE OTR COMMUNITY FESTIVAL!

Dear Friend of Over-the-Rhine,

On Saturday August 5th, the 32nd OTR Community Festival will be held at
Washington Park from noon until 6:00 pm. | would like to extend a personal
invitation to you to share this day of celebration with us.

Your organization can join us by renting a booth to promote and showcase
the work of your organization. We need your booth application as soon as
possible, hopefully no later than Friday, June 30". Please fill out the
application included in this email attachment on page 2. Booth rentals are
$80. Please make your check out to Contact Center. The mailing address
is 1227 Vine Street, Cincinnati, OH 45202. You can also bring it by or drop
it in the mail slot next to our front door. Thank you in advance!

The Festival is a community-wide event designed to celebrate the OTR
neighborhood, our culture and the talent of the residents. The festival is a means
of creating unity and celebrating positive efforts, and it provides a unique
opportunity to experience and celebrate the local flavor of our community.

Some of the activities are food, games, prizes, entertainment, talent contests,
raffles, and booths from various organizations and businesses in the community.
Local non-profits and businesses participate by having booths, and help to
provide an affordable family event for our neighborhood.

To have another successful community festival, we need your support.

Please contact Cassandra Barham at 381-4242 or contact96@fuse.net.
Thank you,

Cassandra Barham
Festival Coordinator



